
 

 

DRAFT  
COMMUNICATIONS AND PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

MAY 11, 2021 
 

The electronically conducted meeting was called to order at 10 AM by 
Chairperson Carol Stevenson.  Also in attendance were committee members Linda 
Whitney, Margaret Oliver, Stephanie Bunoski and Ann Boteler.  
 
Motions were made and seconded to approve both the Proposed Agenda and the 
Draft Minutes from November 3, 2020.  Both were approved by unanimous vote. 
 
There was no public present. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
There was no old business. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A new Chairperson will be chosen by the Mayor as Carol Stevenson is stepping 
down as the current Chair.  Carol encouraged the committee members to reapply 
to continue on the C&PR committee for continuity purposes and to be of help to 
the new Chair. Carol also asked each committee member to submit some notes 
describing the activities the C&PR committee has organized and hosted in the 
past. 
 
The movie on the beach is slated for July 21st with rain date of July 22nd.  The 
movie Raya and the Last Dragon has been chosen; however, it will be up to the 
new Chair whether the movie will take place.  It was agreed to hold off on 
ordering glow necklaces, chips and waters for handouts until after the election 
and a new Chair has been appointed.  Numbers of attendees allowed and Covid 
related restrictions will be addressed as mandated by the State at the time of the 
event. 
 
The following events are tentatively scheduled for these dates pending the new 
Chair’s approval and willingness to organize: 
Bonfire on the Beach – Saturday, August 28, 2021 
Halloween Potluck – Saturday, October 23, 2021 
Caroling by Trolleys – Sunday, December 5, 2021 



 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Potluck – Saturday, March 12, 2022 
 
There will be no float as the Town of Bethany Beach has canceled the July 4th 
parade. 
The Lifeguards’ 50th Anniversary celebration has been cancelled. 
 
Carol informed the committee that the Town now has new bulletin boards that 
are watertight unlike the previous ones. 
 
The Town Council will vote on Friday, May 14th whether to award the contracts 
for Yoga and Boot Camp on the beach. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:39 AM.  
 
 


